
Prayer request from the Greens
(Not necessarily for church bulletin)

Praise item: Aletha and I have arrived safely in Grand Rapids, Michigan,

after visiting 22 churches in two and half months, and safely traveling over

8,000 miles!  We have been kept safe, we’ve not been sick, and have met many

new friends and brethren in Christ. God is good.  We now plan to visit

churches in this area, and will return to Costa Rica the second week of

February, Lord willing.

Prayer item: We’ve received news from Costa Rica that one of the members of

our Pacto de Gracia church has stopped attending church over a disagreement,

and has withdrawn her numerous family (children, grandchildren).  Please

pray that Norma will not allow personal matters to affect her, and especially

her family.  Altogether they are nine people that are affected.  Please make this

an urgent prayer item!

Rev. Bill & Aletha Green

Missionaries - Costa Rica
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